
!
BOATING FEES!!!!!!

Members requesting boating privileges for 2014 must submit their payment of $430.00 to the 
ARROWHEAD BAY VILLAGE CONDO ASSOCIATION with their May maintenance coupon. !!
The association will not subsidize any portion of the boating fee for lake usage this year.  Last 
year was a courtesy for partial payment due to circumstances. !!
Our association will once again have fishing privileges for all members.  Please review the 
RULES AND REGULATIONS for the lake as posted.!!
Thank you,!!
ASSOCIATION TRUSTEES


